Donna Johnson

From: Jillian Brookshire

Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 3:04 PM
To: Donna Johnson

€e: Josh Perry

Subject: EZ-Self Storage

Good Afternoon, Donna!

[ hope you are having a great day so far. I wanted to email you on behalf of the Town and let you know we are
aware of and working with Josh and Katie Smith on the EZ Self Storage project. Do you need digital or hard
copy plans for this project? I know he mentioned attempting to get you a digital set of the plans. Please let me
know if there is anything else you need from Lillington at this point. Thank you!

Best Regards,

Jillian Brookshire
Planning Technician

910-893-0337
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